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The General Meeting was called to order by President Fran W. at 6:30 pm at Pleasant Prairie 

History Museum in Pleasant Prairie, WI. 

Collect & Pledge were recited 

Attendance: 18/33  

International Outreach Committee arranged a brief history and tour of Pleasant Prairie by Ms. 

Kate Bennett of the Pleasant Prairie History Museum. 

Minutes were approved 

Treasurer’s Report was approved 

Julie S. President of the Southern Prairies District visited and spoke about upcoming SPD Spring 

Convention, State Convention, and regional convention. The SPD Spring Convention has a 

theme of “Hat’s Off” and request we supply a hat raffle item.  (Keep an eye on your newsletter 

for more details)  Julie presented the club with a poster of a black out poem by Steve Bellin-Oka 

the Wisconsin’s Own Library poet-in-residence at Ripon College from their library open house 

in November. ⁠ 

Installation of Mary B. Welcome Mary! 

Philanthropic Nominations are due today.  As of right now there are 12 organizations that have 

been nominated. 

Nominating Committee (Vickie R. Connie C., Terri H., Sue L. & Sue S.) recommended the 

following ladies for the 2022/2024 Executive Board 

President – Susan Lawler;  

President-Elect – Nancy Deeter;  

Treasurer – Connie Coshenet.  

Recording Secretary – Char Carver; 

Corresponding Secretary - Vickie Richardson 

Past President – Fran Wielgos 

Fran opened the floor to nominations hearing none; the named list will be published in the April 

Newsletter and voted on during the April meeting. 

Highway Cleanup will be April 23.  Meet at 9 am in the PPHM parking lot.  Cheri S. will have 

the bags and vests for all volunteers.  Dutch treat breakfast to follow for those interested. 

2 raffles were done by the hostess committee; one for attendance and the other to members that 

wore colors of the flag of their descendants. 
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School Board Candidate Forum will be taking place Thursday March 17
th

 at the Village of 

Pleasant Prairie Hall auditorium at 6 pm.  4 of the 6 candidates have already confirmed their 

attendance.  There are 3 positions open. 

Sunshine and rained was shared 

Fran W. adjourned the meeting at 7:20 pm. 

 

Minutes submitted by:  Vickie Richardson 


